
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 – Autumn Term 1 Bulletin. 

Welcome to Year 5! Our team are really looking forward to meeting the children and getting to know 

them over the coming days and weeks. We will be investigating Ancient Egypt with the following 

enquiry question: What is the secret to a successful Ancient Egyptian Afterlife? 

Dates: 

There is one important date to be aware of in this half term: 

Thursday 19th October: 

Ancient Egypt Day – The children are encouraged to dress up for the event in Ancient Egyptian attire. 

We would like to ask for a small contribution to cover the cost of the activities; further details to 

follow in a formal letter.  

In addition to this, we would like to let you know that teacher-led clubs will begin on the week 

beginning 18th September. 

PE: 

PE for Year 5 is on Thursday. Uniform for PE is black PE shorts, a plain white t-shirt, white socks and 

trainers. As the weather gets colder, the children can wear plain black tracksuit bottoms with their 

school jumper or cardigan. Earrings must be removed for PE lessons and long hair needs to be tied 

back. 

The Year 5 children will have an additional PE day on Friday 29th September.  

 

We look forward to meeting you all soon, 

 

Mr Loveridge, Mrs Hollick and Miss Albiston. 

 

  

 

  

 


